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Knights of Columbus 
Fourth Degree 

HOLY TRINITY – TRI-COUNTY ASSEMBLY #1948 
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February/March 2016 
 
Worthy Sir Knights: 
 
February 14th Valentines Day party was a success.  We had a good 
turnout with about 70 people in attendance.  A special thanks to 
Marshall Frey, Bill Sprout, Don Keller and Jim DeSchepper for putting 
this event on. 

Sir Knight Mike Tomsyck arranged two masses for deceased Brother, Sir 
Knight  William E. Dziadosz at Saint Albert the Great Parish in Sun Prairie 
(2420 St. Albert the Great Drive).  We had a nice turnout for the mass 
on January 24, 2016.  Let’s see if we can have another good turnout for 
the second mass on March 6, 2016 at 8:00am.  Please wear your 4th 
Degree Tux and social baldric and sit together.  
 
Our monthly meeting at St. Olaf’s has been changed due to the school 
using the facility that night.  We will have our meeting March 9th at the 
Divine Mercy Parish St. Aloysius Church basement at 7:00pm in Sauk 
City. 
 
A reminder that your Assembly dues has been sent out.  If you have not 
paid your dues yet please get your payment to Glen Weisensel as soon 
as you can.  If you did pay and received your card, remember to sign 
your name on the card. 
 
I recently sent out the Honor Guard Vigil and Internment Request.  I 
have received quite a number of them back already, thank you.  If you 
have not filled it out, please do so and get it back to me.  If you need 
another one sent to you, let me know and I can send one to you. 
 
April 29-30, will be our State Convention in Wisconsin Dells at the Chula 
Vista Resort.  There will be a few from our Assembly in attendance. 
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FUTURE MEETINGS & EVENTS: 

 March 6, 2016 – Mass for deceased Brother, Sir Knight William E. Dziadosz at 8am 

 March 9, 2016 – Monthly meeting in Sauk City at St. Aloysius Church at 7pm 

 April 13, 2016 – Monthly meeting in Dane at St. Michael’s Church at 7pm 

 April 29-30, 2016 – State Convention in Wisconsin Dells 

HONOR GUARD REQUESTS: 

 March 6, 2016 – Mass for deceased Brother, Sir Knight William E. Dziadosz at 8am 

** All guards, please be present 30 minutes before each event.** 

GOOD TO THE ORDER OF: 
Remember and pray for the health of Marcy Liegel, Ferdinand Adler, Norman Esser Sr, 
Roland Ripp, Msgr. Doug Dushack, Frank Pohlkamp, Jack Rogan and Michael Hochstein.  
Continue your thoughts and prayers for Chuck Fredrick’s Mother and Ron Braem’s 
daughter, Sarah, who are in residential nursing homes.  Please keep these individuals 
in your daily thoughts and prayers. Let us all pray for those who have served in love, 
for the devotion of our Country, our Pope, Bishops, and Priests so they can perform 
and teach their sacred religious rights to all.  Please let me know if anyone needs to be 
added or deleted from our Good to the Order list. 
 

 
Fraternally yours, 
Jerry Bauer 
Faithful Navigator 
Shortyjb55@yahoo.com 


